December 14, 1940.

- Hre Alfred Anderson
City Attofney
Norfolk, Vae

Dear Nre Anderéonl

Let me thenk you for your very clear stetoment
in reletion to the adjustment of ﬁhe dlfferences between the
salerice of white and colored teachers in the City of.ﬁorfolk.
This gives me the informstion I desireds

Very sincorely yours

Division Superintendent




